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Fiscal Detail and Notes

No State fiscal impact

Requiring schools that offer comprehensive family life education to incorporate a human growth and development 
discussion into its curriculum will not affect the total cost of public education from prekindergarten to grade 12 or the 
State's share of that cost.  The fiscal impact to school administrative units impacted by the requirements of this 
legislation is not expected to be significant.
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